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8.3.23 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of children in Year 6 
 
NSPCC follow-up workshop – Thursday 9.3.23 
 
Following our KS2 NSPCC assembly on Monday, we are grateful that the NSPCC have been able 
to offer us a one-hour workshop for each of our Year 6 classes tomorrow, Thursday 9th March.  
Each workshop will be delivered by 2 of their volunteers and will take place in class with the class 
teacher present throughout. 
 
The aims of the workshop are for children to understand that: 

 Children should be able to speak out if something is making them worried or sad.  

 If you are worried about anything, you can talk to teachers, other school staff and adults 
you know and trust.  

 Childline is also there for all children to call, chat to online, or email.  

 All children have the right to speak out and be heard, be safe, and get help when they need 
it. 

 
Our past experience of being able to have these workshops in school is that it is very supportive 
for the children to have an additional opportunity to benefit from the important messages relating 
to ‘Speak Out.  Stay Safe.’, which we know is especially relevant as our Year 6s will be moving on 
to secondary education very soon. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Kate Dowdall 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 


